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I think the government should not be involved in any privacy scheme (other than legislation) because government involvement would not lend credence to the privacy initiative - instead it would hurt the privacy scheme (cf -- MHA screening of subscribers at the request of ISP) as

users are generally distrustful of the possibly big brother role the government can play.

On another note, escrow services will not be particularly useful for small ticket items which account for majority of e-commerce transactions. It should not a keen focus of any e-commerce programs.
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